Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Sate Revolving Fund Program announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: February 22, 2023, 2:00 p.m.

PLACE: Virtual meeting, email Shanin.SpeasFrost@FloridaDEP.gov for an invitation

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A public virtual meeting will commence at 2:00 p.m. until not later than 3:00 p.m., to discuss the issues and recommendations for management of the FY 2023 Drinking Water State Revolving Fund priority list of projects to be funded with loans under Chapter 62-552, Florida Administrative Code, respectively. To request an invitation to the virtual meeting, please send an email to: Shanin.SpeasFrost@FloridaDEP.gov.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Shanin Speas-Frost, State Revolving Fund Program, 3900 Commonwealth Boulevard, Mail Station 3505, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000, (850) 245-2991, Shanin.SpeasFrost@FloridaDEP.gov.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Shanin Speas-Frost. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: : Shanin Speas-Frost, (850) 245-2991, Shanin.SpeasFrost@FloridaDEP.gov, State Revolving Fund Program, 3900 Commonwealth Boulevard, Mail Station 3505, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000.
